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S.F. 3769 requires a landlord to provide on a rental application an option for a prospective tenant to 

submit an individual taxpayer identification number (ITIN) or a social security number. This bill 

prohibits the landlord from denying a rental application solely because the tenant provided an ITIN. 

This bill does not prevent a landlord’s ability to deny a rental application if the consumer credit report 

attached to the ITIN is insufficient.   


